
 

 

Subject:- Notification 

Classes I-XII 

SPS/ 787 /2024               10th December, 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

This is to inform you that the school will remain working on Saturday, December 14, 2024, in 

lieu of the Holiday declared for Chat Pooja on 07.11.2024.  

 

Regards 

 

Priyanka Barara 

Principal 


